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Welcome To Our Newsletter

As we enter the eleventh month of the year, it's hard not to reflect on how quickly
the months have passed by. Amongst all the exciting events that take place at this
time of year, it is important to pause and appreciate the little moments. So, sit
back and read all about our recent happenings, activities and celebrations.

Also, if you know someone who would like to receive our email
newsletters/updates just let us know, or forward them the newsletter sign up link
below:

Newsletter Sign-Up 

Best wishes, 

Jack Titterton
Home Manager

Activity Calendar

We have lots planned in November, click the link below to view our Activity
Planner...
 

Click here to download, print or view...

We would be delighted to welcome any family members/friends that would like to
come in and enjoy the entertainment with their loved ones.

Autumn Crafts

Our residents on Bennett Floor got creative this month by making an autumn tree
collage. They drew around their hands, painted them and used them as some of
the leaves for the collage. The end result was a beautiful and colourful display that
added some seasonal cheer to the floor.

The Little Explorers

We were thrilled to welcome The Little Explorers, a group of young children who
came to spend some time with our residents. The children started the day with
some singing, which brought smiles to everyone's faces. Afterwards, the residents
helped them to colour some Halloween pictures. We were proud to display these
pictures down the corridor, along with our autumn tree display.

National Chocolate Cupcake Day

As Wednesday 18th October was National Chocolate Cupcake Day, we thought
we would try some baking with a difference. We made some chocolate mug
cakes, which were fun to make and turned out delicious. Our residents certainly
enjoyed the sweet treat!

Live Entertainment

In October, we were entertained by Interactive Mike, who always brings along
song sheets so everyone can join in singing. Our residents enjoyed singing along
to their favourite tunes and the atmosphere was filled with joy and laughter.

Birthday Celebrations

In October, we celebrated the birthdays of two of our residents, Shaun and Louis.
The smiles and laughter on their faces were a testament to how much they
enjoyed their special day.

Planning Ahead...

Keeping In Touch

We look forward to sharing posts on our Facebook Page and will be keeping it
updated with news and photos.

Make sure to check out The Ashton Care Home Facebook Page and give us a
Like! 
 

Our Facebook Page
 

Leave A Review

All feedback is very much appreciated and we would be very grateful if you could
spare a few minutes to write a review for us:
 

Carehome.co.uk Review

Google My Business Review
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